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A Message from Fr. Tuan 
Dear Parishioners, 
 
Here is a reflection for this weekend’s readings, the 16th Sunday of Ordinary Time C: 
 
To Martha has fallen the burden of doing all the work.  We are told that she is doing all the serving.  
Presumably she is cooking and preparing the meal as well.  When she appeals to Jesus for help from 
her sister, she expects him to take her side. But he avoids doing so.  It may seem unsympathetic, but 
perhaps he is more concerned with teaching the lesson that  as important as the service she is provid-
ing, there is an even better way to serve their guest.  While Martha is busy elsewhere, Mary is spending 
time with him.  This is the reason for hospitality Martha showed in the first place by inviting him into 
their home, the hospitality Abraham showed the strangers in the first reading.  Mary is serving the 
Lord by simply being with him.  Listening at his feet, she is likely enraptured by his talk of God’s king-
dom.  She soon becomes his disciple.  This truly is “the better part” (Luke 10:42).  Here, today we are 
offered the better part.  Like Mary, we can sit back, put aside our anxieties and worries, and become 
fully present to the Lord, listen to the word of God, share in the meal the Lord himself provides, and 
grow as his disciples. 
 
How can your hospitality help you grow as a disciple? 
 
 
Love and Prayers, 

 
 
 

Fr. Tuan 

 

 PanCake BreakfaSt 
 

Sunday, July 24th 2022 
8am - 11:00am  

 
Sponsored by St. Mary’s 

Knights of Columbus 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Everyone is Invited! 





Good Morning RE Families 
 
Just a quick note from the RE Dept.  
 
Registration for RE 2022/2023 is on going and you can register by 
picking up a registration form from our Rectory Porch or downloading 
one from our website.  
http://www.stmarysminooka.com.  
 
Also, if you are interested in becoming Catholic or want to finish your Sacraments, our RCIA pro-
gram can help you with that. For more info contact me at 815-467-2769. 
 
Hope you have a great rest of your summer and look forward to seeing you in Mass. 
 
Peace and Blessings, 
 
 Deacon Fred Ban 
Director of Faith Formation 

Religious Education 

 

 
 
If you or someone you know is interested in                            
becoming Catholic  or need to finish your                                          
Sacraments we have a program at St. Mary’s 
for that.  It is called RCIA or Rite of Christian 
Initiation for Adults.   
 
The program will go through what it takes to 
become Catholic and what it means to be 
Catholic.  Classes will begin in September 
and go through the Easter Vigil where you 
will receive your  Sacraments.  If you have 
any questions or would like to register, please 
call me 815 467-2769. 
Peace and Blessings,  
 
Deacon Fred 

      
Fireside Chats with Deacon Fred  

 
There will be two nights each month a Teen Night: 
for 8th graders to High School Seniors, and a                   
College Night.  
 
Teen Nights: all 7:30pm to 9:00pm  
Sunday, July 17, 2022  
Sunday, August 14, 2022  
Sunday, September 4,2022  
 
College Nights: all 8:00pm to 9:30pm  
Thursday, August 4, 2022  
 
Come and join us, we would love to see you!!  
 
Deacon Fred & Joann Ban  



St. Mary's Book Club 
   

Our next selection is "Wish You Were Here"                            
by Jodi Picoult.  

The story follows a young woman, Diana O'Toole, 
who leaves for a vacation to the Galapagos without 
her boyfriend and gets locked down there as borders 
close due to the  coronavirus   pandemic.  Copies of 
the book are available at the Minooka Public                                 
Library.  
 
Please plan on joining us 
in our discussion on         
Tuesday, July 19, 
2022.  Weather                          
permitting, we will meet 
outside at the  parish                   
center, Bring your lawn 
chairs.  Watch for            
future emails                        
concerning the   location, 
if the weather is                  
questionable. 
 
All are welcome! 
 

Community Blood Drive 
Saturday, July 30th,                   

7:30am – Noon 
 

St. Mary’s Parish Center  
 

Please consider taking an hour out of your busy                  
Saturday morning to donate blood in support of 
your local hospitals.  Blood is always in short supply 
during the summer, please take the time to save a 
life. 
Please sign up online at www.versiti.org/IL (search 
city Minooka/60447) or call Keith at 815-467-9531.  
Walk-ins are welcome.  
Remember to bring a photo ID and eat a good meal 

before donating.   
Hosted by the Channahon & Minooka Knights of                   

Columbus with Versiti Blood Center.  

 

Spiritual Adoption 

 
 
 
 
Scandal, division, disease, doubt. The Church has 
withstood each of these throughout our very hu-
man history. But today we confront all of them, all 
at once. Our response in this moment is pivotal. 
 
In the midst of these roaring waves, Jesus is                       
present, reminding us that he is more powerful 
than the storm. He desires to heal, renew, and uni-
fy the Church and the world. 
 
How will he do it? By uniting us once again around 
the source and summit of our faith—the Holy                    
Eucharist. The National Eucharistic Revival is the                                
joyful, expectant, grassroots response of the entire 
Catholic Church in the U.S. to this divine invitation. 
Sign up for the Heart of Revival newsletter today 
and learn how you can get involved:                                                      
http://www.eucharisticrevival.org 

 



 

St. Mary’s Fishers of Men to All men over the age of 18 

The evening will include                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Adoration 
Confession 

Guest Speakers - Rick Erwin & Joe Miller 

 
Dinner from Cemeno’s will be provided 

Tuesday, July 19th  
5:30pm- 9:00pm 

St. Mary’s Parish Center, 300 W. St. Mary’s St. Minooka IL 

Rick Erwin and Joe Miller will share experiences of walking a pilgrimage to St. James Tomb, The 
Camino. During the 35 day, 515 mile walk from St. Jean de Port, France to Santiago, Spain through 
the Pyrenees Mountains they experienced the Holy Spirit working through many people along “The 
Way”. The experience reinforces that God’s  love is in the present” with each of our relationships. 

Q. Did Mary the mother of Jesus Christ, have other children after Jesus? 

A. The short answer to this question is “No.”  But let’s explore further. 

Most likely you are asking this question because some Scripture passages seem to                    
suggest that Jesus had brothers and sisters.  For example, here are two such passages: 

Mark 6:3 – Is he not the carpenter, the son of Mary, and the brother of James and Joses and                 
Judas and Simon? And are not his sisters here with us?” 
Matthew 13:55-56 – Is he not the carpenter’s son? Is not his mother named Mary and his                  
brothers James, Joseph, Simon, and Judas? Are not his sisters all with us? 
So should we conclude from these passages that Jesus had brothers and sisters in a                       
literal way, meaning Mary and Joseph had other children in addition to                                                   
Jesus?  Certainly not. 

Question of the Week 



Volunteer Schedule 

Welcome to St. Mary’s Church! 
Would you like to become a Registered Parishioner? 

 
     We are so blessed to have you with us today and every day! Our liturgies are made  better by your                     
presence and  participation. We hope that you find the experience  here  at St. Mary’s to  be a warm and                           
inspiring experience of the Eucharist and  the faith  that we  profess.       
  
    If you are not registered and would like to be, please fill out the form below and mail it to the Parish                  
office at St. Mary’s, P.O. Box 456, Minooka IL 60447. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
( ) New Parishioner                           ( ) New Email 
 
( ) New Address                                ( ) New Phone Number 
 

 

Name:____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address___________________________________________________________________ 
 
City______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone:____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email:____________________________________________________________________ 

 Altar                             
Server 

Eucharistic                         
Ministers  

Lector 

Saturday, July 23 
5:00pm 
 

Brooklyn Lehner Roy Sabuco Pete Quirk 

Sunday, July 24 
7:30am 

Xander Esquivel Deb Bols 
Marie Moretti 

Terry Danek 

Sunday, July 24 
9:00am 

Molly Schramm Mike Schramm Sue Gregory  

Sunday, July 24 
11:00am 

Keighera Fleming                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         Cheryl Nelson 
Kathy O’Hagan 

Cathy Fouts 



MaSS anD Prayer IntentIOnS 
   DATE   TIME        MASS INTENTION          FROM  

 Special Intentions 
 
Sara Lovell 
 
Elaine Troutman 
 
Wren Wagoner 
 
Sue Burich 
 
Jerry Davidson 
 
Maureen Donovan 

This week candles were lit for : 
 

· Gloria Ziebler 
· Police & Firefighters 
· An end  to  the Corona Virus 
 

If you would like a 
candle lit outside for 
a special intention, 
please call the Parish 
Office at 815-467-
2233. 

 
 

Denise Tonarelli 
 
Kimberly Gaydula 
 
Dylan Pickett 
 
Paul Thien Phu 
 
Deidra Hogan 
 
Joe Thomas 

Parish Sick List 

 
** The Rosary is Prayed every weekday morning at  8:00am** 

 
Saturday, July 16 5:00pm    Bill Stafford   Knights of Columbus 
       Cecilia Popek   Knights of Columbus 
       Living & Deceased members 
       Of the Golubiak Family  
Sunday, July 17  7:30am    Raymond Noel   The Family 
   9:00am    Carol J (Naal) Horvat  Joyce Grote 
       Ralph & Frances Dollinger JoAnn Dollinger 
   11:00am   Clementina Jimenez  Maria Atilano  
Monday, July 18 8:30am    Joseph & Lillian Malec  Terry & Joyce Danek 
Tuesday, July 19 8:30am    Nash Family   Friends 
Wednesday, July 20 8:30am    Communion Service 
Thursday, July 21 8:30am    Communion Service 
Friday, July 22  8:30am    Bill Stafford   Jerry & Lori Offerman 
Saturday, July 23 5:00pm    Bill Stafford   Bill & Brenda Rittof 
       Patsy Malina   Judy & Pat Tierney 
       Helen Mackay   Mr. & Mrs. Jesse Smith 
Sunday, July 24  7:30am    Nita Chiovatero   Scott & Julie Helem 
   9:00am    Ed & Helen Vercelli  The Family 
       Jerry Hannon   The Ranzini Family  
   11:00am   Sr. Rosemary Small  
  

Lorenzo Benitez 
 
Marlena Benitez 
 
Gerald Boucher  
  
Gerry Loucks  
 
Mary Mogensen 
 
Judy Stafford 
 
Karen Tweet 

 If you would like to add a name to our prayer 
list, please email 

st.marysminooka@sbcglobal.net or                                
call the parish office at  815-467-2233. 



Staff MaSSeS 

St. Mary’S COMMISSIOnS 

Fr. Tuan Van Nguyen- Pastor                                                                       
815-467-2233 ext.106 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 
 
Deacon Fred Ban- Director of RE                                                                
815-467-2769, deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com  
 
Kathy O’Hagan- Pastoral Associate                                                    
815-467-4228 stmary3@sbcglobal.net 
 
Mary Blatti- Office Manager/Bulletin Editor                                        
815-467-2233 ex100,stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 
 
Mary Mogensen - Bookkeeper/ 
Foundation for Faith  
815-467-2233 ext. 101, stmarysbusiness@gmail.com 
 
Kaleigh Mattson- Director of Music/Website/Social 
Media Coordinator 815-467-2233 ext 109 
Kaleigh.stmarysmusic@gmail.com 

Weekend Masses-      Saturday- 5:00pm 
                  Sunday- 7:30am, 9am Livestream         
                   and 11am 
Weekday Masses        Mon, Tues, Fri-  8:30am 
Communion Service-  Wed, Thurs - 8:30am 
Confession-                   Saturday’s  4pm-4:45pm  
                                  in the Church             
Anointing of the Sick   Fr. Tuan is available for                                                 
     personal anointing at home, 
     nursing home, hospice etc. 
     please call the rectory                            
                    815-467-2233. 

 Administration-  
John Jun 
Drjohnedd@aol.com 

Education-                                                            
Mary Kimble 
mtk2553@aol.com 

Prayer Squares Group-                                        
Peg Francisco 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 

Adult Choir/Children Choir-                           
Kaleigh Mattson 
Kaleigh.stmarysmusic@gmail.com 

Eucharistic Ministers-                                             
Fr. Tuan 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 

Prayer Tree-                                                         
Peg Francisco 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 

Bible Study-  
Cathy Fouts 
cathyfouts@comcast.net 

Finance Committee-                                           
Dan Friant 
daf1852@gmail.com 

Protecting God’s Children                                        
-Deacon Fred Ban 
Deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com 

Building and Grounds-                            
Dave Clark 
chiefengin@sbcglobal.net 

Fishers of Men-                                                 
Kevin Pullara 
kevinapullara@gmail.com 

Quilters-                                                          
Carole Fremarek 
cfremarek@sbcglobal.net 

Children’s Liturgy-                                                      
Karen Resar 
karenresar@yahoo.com 

Funeral Luncheon-                                           
Anne Schrishuhn 
ponzovista@gmail.com 

Worship Commission- 
Chris Gregory 
cslkgreg@msm.com 

Children's Mass Coordinator-                       
Katrinka Kochanek 
KKochanek@divfin.com 

Greeters-                                                                  
Fr. Tuan 
stmarysminooka@sbcglobal.net 

Religious Education- Deacon Fred Ban 
deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com 

Christmas Giving Tree-                                      
Kathy Williamson 
 

Knights of Columbus-                                                        
Brian Flanigan 
briankflanigan@yahoo.com 

Welcoming Committee-                                
Doris Boehm 
wdboehm@att.net 

Council of Catholic Women-                                 
Jeanne Rapp 
Jeanchuck73@gmail.com 

Lectors-                                                                
Kathy O’Hagan 
stmary3@sbcglobal.net 

Daybreak Shelter  
Debbie Bols 
815-210-8351 

COntaCt InfOrMatIOn 

Parish Council-                                          
Anne Schrishuhn 
ponzovista@gmail.com 

Youth Ministry-                                        
Joanne Ban 
joban4smym@yahoo.com 

ProLife-                                                        
Kathy Glover 
(815)467-2233 

 

 

 

 

 

RCIA-                                                                   
Deacon Fred Ban/ Kate Ross 
deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com  

Religious Education -                                   
Deacon Fred Ban 
deaconfredstmarydre@yahoo.com 

 

815 941-4419.  

 

815-277-6363  

Parish Rectory  Office- Mon-Thurs-8am-4pm 
   Fri- 8am-12pm 
Rectory Phone-    815-467-2233 
 
Website-   www.stmarysminooka.com 
Fax-   815-467-1760 



 

Thank you for your financial support to St. Mary’s  
 Thank you so much for your                                     

financial support to St. Mary’s.                                            
It’s people like you that 
have made this Parish                                         
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